
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 14, 2024 

Dear Dallastown Area School District Families: 

Dallastown Borough values the importance of resident communication and keeping our community 

members safe and well informed.  We are pleased to announce that Dallastown Borough uses Savvy 

Citizen to provide quick and timely information to our residents.  Savvy Citizen enables us to send alerts, 

helpful information, events and much more-- directly to you. 

We strongly encourage all families in the district to download the Savvy Citizen app for FREE and follow 

Dallastown Borough today!   

Information is sent to you via your choice of push notification through the app, text message or e-mail.  

The advantage of downloading the Savvy Citizen app is that it enables you to manage your settings and 

select your desired categories of information that you would like to receive quickly via your mobile 

device.  If you would prefer a text message or e-mail, please visit www.savvycitizenapp.com.   

Please feel free to contact the borough office at 717-244-6626 or jarod@dallastownboro.com with any 

questions. 

Join today!  Visit the Google Play or App Store or scan the QR code below with your mobile device: 

 

  

Thank you, 

Dallastown Borough 
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